
 

 

 

 

 

24th September 2012 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

We would like to invite you, and your son/daughter, to an Open Evening in the Sixth Form Centre at 
Cardinal Pole School on Wednesday 2nd October 2013, between 6-7.30pm. The aim of the evening is to 
provide you with information about the Sixth Form application process and for students to gain information 
about the courses on offer.  

The evening will comprise of: 

 A presentation from the Head of Learning for Sixth Form. 

 The opportunity to meet and discuss with subject teachers the content of the A-level and BTEC 

courses.  

We are pleased to say that we have just enjoyed our best ever results in the 6th form with many students 
progressing onto prestigious universities.  We hope you are able to attend the Open Evening to find out 
more about how your son/daughter can apply to join the Sixth Form.  

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Mr J Allison 

Head of Learning, Sixth Form 

 

 

 


